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Letter of Support from Situated Consulting

sITUATED §)

P.O. Box 74059, Strathcona
Calgary, AB, T3H 386
September 5, 2023
Growth & Change Strategy
Planning and Development Services
The City of Calgary
P.0. Box 2100, Station M,
Calgary AB T2P 2M5
Attn: Desmond Bliek
Dear Mr. Bliek:

Thank you very much for working with us on adjustments to the Growth Application Fee Structure
following Council’s direction on July 25.

The revised proposed Fee Structure of a Base Fee + Area Fee is much more equitable and fairer for
smaller landowners with less than 16 hectares of ownership.

It adequately addresses the points raised in Situated’s June 5 letter to IPC.
We thank Calgary City Council and Administration for reconsideration of this matter.

Sincerely

siTuateo §)

Situated Consulting

Bob Clark,

Development and Strategy
bob@situated.co

(403) 540-1819

Info@situated.co
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